
Technical Planning Committee Report  

January 29, 2018 

 

All meets through the Championship season have been 

sanctioned and posted to the web site.  The work is beginning 

on the Long Course meet invitations already received and those 

should be posted in the very near future. 

A 2018-2019 meet template has been developed and is 

attached to this report. This should be sent to all clubs so that 

bids can be received and a nearly completed schedule 

presented at the HOD in April. 

 It is believed that an in-depth discussion needs to be had 

concerning the meets in the Championship progression and 

whether they are serving the needs of the bottom of the 

pyramid and all swimmers equally. This should be held in 

conjunction with the Age Group committee.   

Respectfully Submitted, 

Jessica Simons 

 

 

 

 

 



 


